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TSI Welcomes Sarah Amirie as Director of Operations 

WASHINGTON, DC, January 15, 2018 – The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced the selection of 
Ms. Sarah Amirie as the Director of Operations.  In this role, Ms. Amirie will oversee member 
relations, third party vendor services, and office management. Robert McBride, TSI president 
and CEO, remarked, “We look forward to having Sarah’s experience which will enhance TSI 
programs and operations.”  Ms. Amirie has worked as an executive assistant, treasury analyst, 
and software development technician throughout several departments in the federal government 
prior to joining TSI.  She has a bachelor’s degree from Marymount University and a Certificate in 
Computer Software Engineering from George Washington University.  

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, selling, 
handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.  For more information about 
TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry, contact Donald Messick, The 
Sulphur Institute, 1020 19th Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 
202 331 9586; E-mail: DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org; Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org.  

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of 

The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 
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